
 

EA0809-003 
Yellowknife Gold Project 

 

 

August 23, 2011 

 

Mr. Hugh Wilson 
Vice President, Environment and Community Affairs, Tyhee NWT Corporation 
Suite 401 – 675 West Hastings Street   Vancouver, BC   V6B 1N2 
 

Dear Mr. Wilson, 

Re: Review Board’s Information Requests for the Yellowknife Gold Project 
Developer’s Assessment Report 

Attached you will find a list of the Review Board’s Information Requests for Tyhee NWT Corp.’s 
Yellowknife Gold Project.  Tyhee’s responses to the Information Requests will clarify and build 
upon the information from the Developer’s Assessment Report for the Yellowknife Gold Project.   

Regards, 

 

Paul Mercredi 
Environmental Assessment Officer 
Mackenzie Valley Environmental Impact Review Board 
 
Tel.: 867.766.7063; Fax: 867.766.7074 
Toll Free: 1.866.912.3472 
pmercredi@reviewboard.ca 


